

ST. PAUL'S SEMINARY, INSTITUTE OF THEOLOGY, P.B. No. 36, TIRUCHIRAPALLI - 620 001, INDIA

28.04.2020

Dear 'Aram sei' members,

Greetings of peace and joy!

It is a pleasure to see the little step you took to seek out the marginalized has reached out to 33 beneficiaries with 54 benefactors within a span of 5 years. "Not forgetting the underprivileged" is a noble virtue that needs to be cultivated and appreciated. Our final destiny will also be based on that (Mt. 25:31-46).

In a world which is quite indifferent to the needs of others, you may rest assured and be happy that you have made a difference in somebody's life. You will see the fruits in due time in their life as well as in your life as God's blessings. While appreciating you for your 'aram', I assure you of my prayers for you and for your families. Continue the good work you have begun.

With Frayers and Blessings,

Anhan.

Fr. Andrew De Rose